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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed policy committee substitute for HB 2085 authorizes the Uniform Building Code 

Commission to establish a continuing education and training process for all construction industry 

workers affected by code adoption. The training will have no cost for state-licensed building 

code officials, but a fee may be assessed to all other participants. The commission must also 

establish a workforce development process to increase the number of code officials in the state. 

 

Additionally, the measure removes the commission from within the Construction Industries 

Board and decreases the required experience for the inspector member of the commission from 

15 years to 10 years. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 2085 modifies various provisions related to the 

Oklahoma Uniform Building Code Commission. The Commission is a non-appropriated state 

entity; therefore, this measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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